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SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Wed 31 July 
Closing of Community Grants Program

Sat August 17 
Drive-in Night 

Wed 21 August
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm
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SHIRE ADMIN
OFFICE HOURS
Please see below the Shire
Administration Office hours.

Monday - Friday 
9.00am to 4.00pm 

Licensing 
9.00am to 3.30pm

The office has a message bank
service. If you phone out of our
office hours, please leave a
message and we will get back to
you. 
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LIBRARY NEWS

The library is bursting with new books and the July
books are also now on the 'New' shelf ready to be
browsed, borrowed and enjoyed!
Some of the authors are Tom Clancy, Tom Keneally,
Tessa Harris and Nicola Moriarty. For the kids we have
The Harry Potter Lego book and for the gardeners
Costa’s World. Crafty kids could try their hand at making
Rubber Band Bracelets.

REPORTING WATER CORP LEAKS 
Please ensure you are reporting any water leaks directly to the Water
Corporation on 131375 and not through the Shire Administration Office.
The Shire do not have a direct line to the Water Corp.

2024/2025 BUDGET AND RATES

LOCAL ROADWORKS
Burakin/Wialki Road - Please expect delays when travelling through roadworks and
road maintenance grading is happening this week. 

Please be aware and abide by the road work speed limits. We thank you for your
patience. 

The 2024/2025 Budget was adopted at the July Council Meeting.

It is anticipated that the 2024/2025 Shire of Koorda Rates will be posted out next week.
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COMMUNITY GRANTS PROGRAM

The installation of a shed has provided storage space for gardening equipment and will
ensure protection from the elements and security for garden tools and supplies. This will
enhance the organisation and efficiency in maintaining the community garden, as well as
improve the overall aesthetics by having a designated storage area.
With firm foundations, the garden bench is stable and will be durable for many years. It
provides an area for locals and visitors to enjoy a peaceful space to sit and enjoy the
garden. The overall project has created a welcoming environment for relaxation and
socialising.

CGP - ROUND 1 RE-CAP

You have just one and half weeks to put in your application. 

Why apply for a grant you ask? A grant can provide financial support with the wish list you
have for your sporting club, creative outlets, school, community gardens and community
museums. Anything that you believe will help contribute and provide a positive impact for
the Koorda Community. It’s an opportunity to achieve the goals you have for upgrades,
workshops, helping with the costs associated with public events and functions. You have
nothing to lose. Apply and you may receive. Applications are open until 31 July 2024
$10,000 is available in first 2024/2025 round, with applications being accepted up to $5,000
per group/organisation.

Visit our website for the full guidelines and an application form -
https://www.koorda.wa.gov.au/.../koorda-grants-program.aspx
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REC CENTRE UPDATE
The recreation grounds renovation is progressing nicely with the kitchen and bar
coming together. It is going to be a wonderful asset for the town of Koorda
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Rubbish                  Recycling
What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Kylie Burrell
burrellk@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 048 019

Councillor Sandra Christie
christies@koorda.wa.gov.au
0420 812 156

KNOW YOUR COUNCILLORS
Deputy President Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillor Kurt Fuchsbichler
fuchsbichlerk@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 968 410 

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents and ratepayers. If you wish to
discuss a Council matter, offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors above.


